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July 17, 2015 

 

Cinch Authorized Distributors 

Due to tooling issues for one of the components, Cinch can no longer manufacturer several 

Jones Plugs connectors, which are listed below.  Effective immediately, these part numbers are 

discontinued.  Please make the appropriate changes in your system. If you have any of the 

discontinued part numbers in stock you have 30 days to request an RMA.  Please note the 

parts need to be in good condition and purchased from Cinch within the last two years. 

 

  S2408HSB  S2408SB 

  P2408HSB  P2408SB 

 

Cinch apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause you or your customers. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pam Bauch 

Product Service Manager 

 

 

 


